
 

22nd March 2024  

Dear Parents/Carer,  

Class Wibsey Visit from Ian’s Mobile Farm 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very excited to announce that on Friday 28th June, Class Wibsey will be having a very 

special visit from a mobile farm. Ian’s farm, as seen on The Yorkshire Vet, will be providing a hands 

on tailored session for all of our Reception pupils.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to handle and meet a variety of animals including; 

goats, sheep, alpacas, pigs, donkeys, rabbits and more. Throughout our half day session the 

children will have the chance to ask questions, talk about and help take care of the animals and 

make links to their own experiences.  

We will use this visit throughout the rest of the term to support our learning and knowledge of 

animals, Yorkshire and our writing activities. In order to ensure our visit goes ahead whatever the 

weather, Ian will bring animal pens, gazebos, benches and various pieces of equipment.  

We know how important this visit will be for our Reception children’s Education so we are using 

some school funds to contribute to the cost of this event and kindly ask that parents contribute £10 

for this opportunity. Parental consent should be given and payments made on ParentPay by Friday 

21st June 2024. Please note, all payments are voluntary however, if we receive insufficient 

payments, we may need to cancel the visit. 

Children should wear their school uniform and bring a waterproof coat.  

Please be re-assured that the visit will be taking place in line with our usual risk assessments and 

government guidance. If you have any questions or queries, then please do not hesitate to contact 

our school office. 

Mrs Palmer  

Head Teacher 

 


